
e Jones-Onslow 
Electric Membership Corporation 

259 Western Boulevard 
Jacksonville, N.C. 28546 
Telephone: (910) 353-1940 

March 8, 2016 

Re: Interruption of Electric Service (Blinks) 

Dear Member, 

You will experience two interruptions in your electric service on Tuesday, March 15, 2016. The first blink 

will occur at 9am and the second blink will take place at 12pm (noon). 

These interruptions are necessary because our crews will be replacing one of the metal towers in the 

Hugh Batts Substation. The tower was damaged when a vehicle accidently drove through the fence and 

hit the structure. 

The outage will impact consumers in the vicinity along NC Highway 210 and Highway 50 in the Surf City 

and Hampstead areas, including Watts Landing Road and Belt Road. If you are receiving this letter you 

will experience these blinks. 

In addition to this letter as an affected account, you will also receive a reminder telephone call from our 

automated phone system prior to this outage. You can verify, prior to the reminder call, that we have 

your correct phone number by logging into the bill pay/account management portion of our website or 

by calling our office and choosing billing information by pressing 2 (you will then enter your account 

number and follow the prompts). 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

!ftjf.(;w:_ 
Jeffery T. Clark 

Chief Executive Officer 

Town Of Surf City, Ne 

PO Box 2475 

Surf City, NC 28445-0027 


